CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06174-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:09 PM

To: '‘Nancie'

Subject: RE: Docket #: 160021-E1

Dear Ms. Fargo,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Nancie [mailto:jayhawk5355@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:26 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket #: 160021-E1

To Whom It May Concern:

Please reconsider the rate increase. We have no other option for electrical services. We have no say as to what is paid
to the Executives of FPL. No public accounting to the customers. A 23% increase is terribly extreme for the community
let alone seniors on a fixed income.

Thank you.

Nancie Fargo

12961 Seaside Key Court
North Fort Myers, FL 33903

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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